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30th April 2025 

Dear Parents 

RAUF CLASS TRIP TO DUXFORD ON WEDNESDAY 25TH JUNE 2025 

We are excited to let you know that Rauf Class will be visiting the Imperial War Museum, Duxford on Wednesday 
25th June 2025. This promises to be a unique and memorable experience that links directly with our history 
curriculum.  

During the visit, children will have the opportunity to explore the Battle of Britain Exhibition and the Land Warfare 
Exhibition, where they will learn more about the military strategies and events that shaped the course of the war. In 
addition, the children will take part in a We Were There Exhibition where they will gain a first-hand insight into how 
the war affected civilians. As part of this, they will have the chance to speak with individuals who lived through wartime 
Britain and hear their personal stories, helping to bring this period of history to life in a powerful and meaningful way. 

During the day, we will be doing a significant amount of walking. Therefore, please ensure your child wears 
comfortable, appropriate footwear. Furthermore, children may have opportunities to climb into planes or tanks – 
therefore children should wear suitable clothing such as tracksuit bottoms/trousers. Children are not expected to 
wear school uniform.  

The trip to Duxford will take place during the school day. We aim to depart from school at approximately 9.15am and 
will return to school at approximately 2.45pm.  

Please ensure your child brings a backpack/bag containing a packed lunch on the day; water bottle and their usual 
mid-morning snack.  

If you would like to order a school packed lunch, this can be arranged via Arbor no later than Friday 13th June. 

Payment & Permission 

The cost of the  trip is £22.00 per child.  However, FOES have kindly agreed to subsidise this trip at £10 per child 
bringing the cost down to £12.00 per child.  If you are concerned about being able to make this contribution towards 
the trip, or unable to, please do reach out to Mrs Rudwick or Mr Abbs as soon as possible. 

Please make payment and give permission for your child to do on Arbor no later than Friday 13th June.. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   Thank you, in advance, for your support. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Matthews, Rauf Class Teacher 
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